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From: David Paul <drppscpa@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2010 10:26 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Regarding RIN3038-AC61.

Please do not restrict trading leverage on forex accounts to 10:1. It will take away a tremendous opportunity for
traders to leverage their money.

Yes trading with a higher leverage incurs more risk, but traders are smart enough to know the risk involved.

Please don't limit our opportunities. We want the freedom to choose for ourselves, and be told what we can and
can't do.

Thank you,

David Paul



